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20 March 2023

Dear Parents/carers,

Our records show that unfortunately, you have not downloaded the School Spider App. You may know that we use this as our main communication tool.
It is imperative that all parents use this App as this is our way of communicating and updating yourselves with future events, parents evening, and much more.  We can only have 1 log in per child, however you are able to share log in details with other family members should you wish.
We are looking into using this app for payments too as we work towards becoming a cashless school.  An update will follow on this in due course.

School Spider Parents’ Area

The School Spider App will allow you to receive important information directly from the school quickly and easily.  You can download the app for free from Google Play Store or Apple App Store by searching School Spider. 

You will be able to do the following in your parents’ area:

· Book parents’ evenings

· Complete online surveys and forms (these could include school trip/club bookings)

· Receive messages from the school (app only)

· Report a child’s absence
· Make payments (further information to follow)
To receive messages, please make sure you are logged in to the app.  
When you download the app, select our school using the dropdown bar. Once you have done this you can access recent news/gallery/calendar items we have posted to the website. 

To receive information related to your child/children, select Parent Login and enter the username and password we send you.

If you have more than one child at the school, click on the child’s name and it will show all other children in the school and you can switch accounts. 

When any messages are sent through the app you will receive a notification.  You can watch this YouTube tutorial on the app for more information https://youtu.be/jPmH-CEhLcg
Please ensure once you have logged in you have notifications turned on. 
If you have any problems please don’t hesitate to contact the school office.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Edwards and Mrs Niazi
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